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National Grid’s commitment to our customers and 
communities begins by providing safe, reliable service, and 
meeting the increasing demand for energy. To that end, 
National Grid will be making improvements to our 
infrastructure so it can continue to safely supply the 
customers in the Glens Falls area with natural gas.  
Project Description 
We are about to begin a natural gas infrastructure 
improvement project in your area which will continue the 
reliable delivery of natural gas to our customers. The project 
will replace the pipeline that runs between South Glens Falls 
and Glens Falls. 

What activities will occur? 
National Grid and our approved contractors have been and 
will be in your area, performing preliminary engineering and 
environmental due diligence activities on National Grid 
property near your neighborhood. This will be followed by 
forestry work.   

How will forestry work affect me? 
Extensive tree removal work will be done along the South 
Glens Falls side, near the Betar Byway. A segment of the 
vegetated area is infested with invasive species, including the 
Porcelain Berry plant, which has identified by the Nature 
Conservancy as a threat to spread into the Adirondack Park.  
National Grid will employ proper removal and disposal 
techniques to remove this plant and contain its spread along 
the bikeway.   

What will construction impacts be? 
The construction impacts will vary based on location and 
project phase. Our team will work with community members 
to notify them of upcoming activities. Please contact us if you 
would like to discuss timelines related to your location. 

Please keep safety a priority 
For your safety and the safety of our workers, please stay 
clear of vehicles and any active field work.  
 

Quick Project Facts: 
 
 
Where:  South Glens Falls and Glens Falls, 

Warren County, New York 
 

When:  Forestry Work February 2025 –  
Project Construction Spring 2025  

 
Hours:  Mon – Sat, 7 AM to 7 PM 

Changes will be communicated in 
advance of work outside these 
hours 

 
Questions? Contact: 
Project Engagement Team 
518-554-8454 
 
 

Smell Gas. Act Fast. 
Move your family and pets to a safe area outside and 
call 911 or alert National Grid’s gas emergency 
contact number 1-800-892-2345 immediately. Never 
assume someone else will call. 

Use QR Code Below to 
Contact us Via Email: 


